
Bus Stop Elimination - Pewaukee Rd. at Buena Vista Ave. 

The recommended elimination of the bus stop at Pewaukee Rd. at Buena Vista is due to the 

recommended re-routing of the Route 9 inbound (to the Transit Center) which would no longer serve 

the stop.   There is another bus stop one block north at W. Moreland Blvd and Pewaukee Rd. which also 

has a shelter.   The bus has been by-passing the Pewaukee Rd. at Buena Vista stop since the construction 

on Pewaukee Rd. has been finished and there have been no complaints received regarding this change.   

 

Bus Stop Elimination – N. Grandview Blvd. at the GE MR Building driveway (East side of the street) 

The recommended elimination of the bus stop at N. Grandview Blvd. at the GE MR building driveway is 

due to safety concerns.  The bus stop does not have sidewalk and passengers getting off the bus must 

cross Grandview Blvd. to get to GE Healthcare.   There are two bus stops on the west side of the street, 

on the side GE is on, that are much safer and Route 9 also operates into GE on certain trips.     

 


